
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

It is with great pleasure that First Element invites you to attend the second Run of Mine 

tender of the Zimbabwe productions in Antwerp, Belgium. 

 

The following productions will be on tender: 

1) Diamond Mining Company 

2) Jinan Investments 

3) Anjin Investments 

4) Marange Resources 

5) DTZ 

6) Mbada Diamonds 

 

The tender will be substantially bigger than the previous sale held in December 2013. 

 

The tender will run from Wednesday the 12th of February 2014 to Friday the 21st of February 

2014 (including weekends) at the Antwerp Diamond Tender Facility. 

The tender will run from 09:30 to 20:00 on each day. 

The tender will close on Friday the 21st of February 2014 at 15:00. 

 

Bookings can be made immediately via: 

Email: ed@firstelement.co.bw 

Edward Wilkes Botswana Mobile: 00 267 712 00 782 

Edward Wilkes Belgium Mobile: 00 32 479 449 061 

 

 

 
Antwerp Diamond Tender Facility 
1st Floor 
AWDC Building 
Hovenniersstraat 22 2018  
Antwerpen 
Belgium 

 


